
                     July 28, 2020 
 
Tumble Families, 
 
Thank you for responding to our survey and for your kind words. They mean so much. Currently 
we do not have enough interest in members wanting to return for in-person classes to move 
forward with our planned reopening. In addition, in-person classes are not allowed at this time 
per the latest Monterey County ordinance. 
 
Ultimately, we have to focus on what we can do now to protect the investment we made in our 
physical location and equipment so that we can get back to the business of teaching the students 
we love so much when the time is right. In order to do that we need to shift gears a bit for the 
foreseeable future and try something new – Education Through Movement Camps.  
 
We hope to add gymnastics classes back into the schedule soon, starting with our oldest students 
and working towards preschool aged classes (in a limited capacity). Those of you who have 
continued to pay your monthly tuition – you have no idea how much it helped us weather this 
storm. We are forever grateful – THANK YOU! We will not bill you in the month of July and 
beyond. 
 
Tumble By The Sea is currently taking an interest list in our new Education Through 
Movement Camps. Our hope is to provide the most collaborative experience for our students 
that is most in line with what a “normal” classroom would feel like both socially and 
academically.  
 
The camp will have no more than 12 students per day/week total - that are working to complete 
the virtual coursework from their school. We plan to offer options for pods based on Grade 
Level, Day & Length. Our goal would be to provide thoughtful care, mentoring and educational 
support with the homeschooling process while incorporating lots of ways to get their wiggles 
out! 
 
Because each school (and grade) has their own methodology and schedule for virtual instruction, 
we are considering 3rd Grade students from Robert Down Elementary School and Forest 
Grove Elementary School only. 
 
You can find more information on the Education Through Movement Camp offering here: 
https://tumblebythesea.com/camps 
 
 
Thank You! 
Curt & Jennah Konrad (Owners) 


